
  

            MERCHANT SHIPPING NOTICE 
Issued by the Merchant Shipping Division, Sri Lanka 

 

MSN 05/2010 

 

NOTICE TO PORT AUTHORITIES, SHIP OWNERS, MANAGERS, OPERATORS, SHIPPING AGENTS, 
FREIGHT FORWARDERS, CAGO CLEARING AGENTS, TRAINING INSTITUTES, MASTERS AND 

OFFICERS  
 
 
 

CHANGES TO INTERNATIONAL MARITIME DANGEROUS GOODS (IMDG) CODE 
 
The International Maritime Dangerous Goods (IMDG) Code has become a mandatory framework for 
all aspects of handling dangerous goods and marine pollutants designated for sea transport. Although 
it is primarily directed at sea transport, the provisions of the code affects a whole range of industries 
and services. 
 
IMDG Code training is mandatory for all shore-based staff involved in dangerous goods transported 
by sea from January 2010   
 
All shore-based personnel and individuals involved in the handling, packing, transporting, loading and 
unloading of dangerous goods are required to undergo appropriate training (As indicated on chapter 
1.3.1of the IMDG Code) and should comply with these requirements 
 
Copy of the relevant pages of the IMDG Code is attached for reference  
 
 
 
 
15 March 2010 
 
Merchant Shipping Division 

Ministry of Ports and Aviation 

43/89, Bristol Paradise Building 

York Street,  

Colombo 1, 

Sri Lanka.                     Fax; ++9411-2435160 
 



 



 
 

 



 



 



 


